THE WOODLANDS COMMUNITY PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH
CALLED SESSION MEETING
OCTOBER 29, 2017

The Session of The Woodlands Community Presbyterian Church met for a
Called Meeting on October 29 ,2017. The purpose of the meeting was to
receive new members. The meeting was called to order at 10:25 am with
an opening prayer by the Moderator. Members present and constituting a
quorum were: Moderator, Rev. Dr. David Jones, Rev. Laura Grice, Elders
Gordy Lentz, Chris Liddell, Jen Connor, Nancy Castro, Ria DuBruyn,
Sheree Fleming,

The new members were introduced and shared their faith journey with the
Session.

MOTION
It was moved and seconded to receive the following new members:

Joan Brown by Reaffirmation of Faith

Dale and Peggy Harris by Letter of Transfer from Basking Ridge
Presbyterian Church in Basking Ridge, NJ.

Pat and Nancy Heintz by Letter of Transfer from First United Methodist
Church in Conroe, TX.

Brian and Amy Spears and Daughter Abigail Spears by Letter of Transfer
from St. John United Methodist Church in Anchorage, AK.

Harry Adams by Transfer of Letter from Jarvis United Methodist Church in
Greenville, NC.

Nancy Holly by Affirmation of Faith.

Ester Nastoff by Letter of Transfer from Merriville Presbyterian Church in
Merriville, IN.




Linda Allwood by Letter of Transfer from Germantown Presbyterian Church
in Germantown, TN.

The motion was approved.

There being no other business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at
10:53 am with prayer by Elder, Chris Liddell.

Respectfully Submitted,

Roger Richardson
Clerk of Session




